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“Passing the Torch”

by Joe Kline

The Blue Star Aviation Association has purchased and personalized this print from Joe Kline.  It will be on display at our upcoming reunion.  During the reunion, all those present will be asked to sign the back.

At the conclusion of the reunion, it will packaged and shipped to CW2 Mike Erickson, A 3/158 AVN REGT in Afghanistan.  Mike has agreed to present the artwork to the current CO of the Blue Stars, Matt Brewster, on behalf of the Blue Star Aviation Association.  I think the brass plaque on the frame of the painting (below) pretty much says it all.
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